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The mission of Temple Beth David is to provide an environment where the concepts of community prayer, education,                  
and service to the greater Jewish community are provided within the context of Conservative Judaism.  We take pride in                  

being a friendly, participatory, egalitarian community, welcoming all to be a part of our synagogue family.  

Our new address (effective May 23) 
 

Temple Beth David 
139 Winton Road South 

Rochester, NY 14610  
 

Our phone number remains the same 
585-266-3223 
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All in the Family  

Sponsor a Kiddish 

What food or foods do you associate with each week’s parashah?  Contact Alison alison.helms@gmail.com 

and she will try to include those foods in the kiddush/take home treats for that Shabbat.  

 

Please consider sponsoring a treat at $18 or cholent at $36 in honor of a good news event!  

May Anniversaries 
 
Beverly & Mike Zwick    June 10 

Michael & Toby Berke   June 13 

Steven Meyers & Barbara Weber June 14 

Ronald & Jean Brandwein  June 18 

Edward & Susan Drexler  June 18 

June Birthdays 
 
Risa Saltzman   June 1  

Teresa Kielar   June 2 

Sue Eckhaus   June 6 

Nancy Kraus   June 10 

Judy Fleissig   June 16 

Joanne Katzman  June 22 

Keith Freedman  June 23 

Congratulations to Our Graduates 

Juliet Lande graduated May 14 from Jamestown Community from their 

Occupational Therapy Assistant program. She plans to work with children. 

Congratulations to grandparents Jean and Ron 

Brandwein and mom, Ellen Brandwein. 

Jonathan is graduating Addlestone Hebrew Academy 

(8th grade) Charleston, SC.  He will be going to James 

Island High School in the Fall.   

Sparrow is graduating high school at  Charis Academy, 

in Summerville, SC  
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Riverside Cemetery Plots  
are available to purchase from             

Temple Beth David 

  at reduced Temple member rates for Jewish burials  

in adherence to Temple Beth David ritual requirements.   

For questions regarding purchase, contact the Temple Office.  

For questions  pertaining to Jewish burial ritual requirements, contact Rabbi Silbert.  

Temple Beth David  

Board of Trustees Meeting  
 

Tuesday, June 19 at 7:00 pm via Zoom   
 

Open to all Temple members. You may submit questions or 

concerns in advance of the meeting for consideration by the 

Board of Trustees. Contact the Temple Office for login 

information. 

Temple Beth David & Temple 

Beth El  

Present Our 

6th Annual Joint  

Golf Outing 

Mendon Golf Club (Mendon, NY) 

Monday, July 31 
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Kiddish News 

On May 20th, we read Parashat Bemidbar while we were in the midst of moving. In Parashat Bemidbar, there 
is a census of the 12 tribes of Israel in the desert. When camp is broken, the sanctuary is dismantled, 
transported and reassembled in the next location by the Levites. Torah is life. Thanks to all who organized, 
dismantled, transported and reassembled during the month of May. 

Thank you, Rabbi Silbert, for coming up with this sentiment to put on the 
cake we had for dessert on May 13, our final kiddush at TBK before 
moving. MiBayit LeBayit means "from home to home" and can also 
mean "from temple to temple." Thank you, Sue Lederer, for picking up 
the cake from Malek’s and taking the picture. 

Please note this important change:  

On May 27th, Shavuot Day II services and kiddush will be held jointly 
with Temple Beth El in their sanctuary.  

Our first independent kiddush in the Temple Beth El Youth Lounge will probably take place on a Shabbat in 
June — the actual date is to be determined. We will let you know when the date is set. We suspect that lots of 
people will enjoy seeing our new space when we are organized and unpacked at Temple Beth El. In the 
future, when we have regular kiddushim in the Temple Beth El Youth Lounge, there will be extra space to 
accommodate friends. 

The Plan for June and an Invitation! 

In June and throughout the summer, we will be having some kiddushim with TBE and some independently. 

For our independent kiddushim in the TBE Youth Lounge, there will be plenty of food for our congregation 
and some guests. Please come and bring friends! We would love for them to meet our Rabbi and see our 
new space. Any remaining food will be delivered to congregants who are unable to attend services. 

Let's have fun socializing this summer at our own kiddushim and in the kiddushim that we share with TBE. 
And, as always, keep sharing your ideas for our kiddushim. 

Alison 

All in the Family … Continued 

Congratulations to Syd Marcus, who with 

his daughter Jill Robustelli, participated in 

Honor Flight 77 the weekend of May 13. Syd 

served during the end of the Cold War and 

Viet Nam, from 1960-1966. Honor Flight 

brings veterans of different eras to 

Washington, DC.  
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From the President  president@tbdrochester.org 

Dear Congregants, 

When you read this note, we will be in our new home within Temple Beth El. Our rental agree-
ment with TBE was signed on May 5. As of this writing, we are still in the midst of our moving 
process. We have had multiple packing days, with the actual move on May 22 and 23.  

Thank you to all those who came to pack on these packing days and to Helen Kashtan, An-
drew Berger, and Alison Helms for coordinating what needed to be packed and in what order.  

And thank you to Debbie Zeger, Executive Director, and Matt Ryen, President, at Temple 
Beth El for all they and others at TBE have done to make us feel welcome in our new home. 

During our final Shabbat at TBK, Rabbi Silbert shared fitting words from the parasha, related to our move. We 
had many congregants share in that special day. 

Hereafter, we will be in the TBE Chapel on the first floor every Shabbat. Expect some hiccups in the stream-
ing and audio setup until we iron out any glitches. Our kiddushim will be held in the Adult/Youth Lounge just 
across the hall from the Chapel and we will join TBE for Kiddush on some occasions in their second floor so-
cial hall which has elevator access.  

I hope that with easy access to our sanctuary space every Shabbat, more congregants will be able to join us 
in person through the summer and beyond. 

L’Shalom, 

 

 

Phil Katzman 

Moving the Torah Scrolls  

 
We celebrated the move of our Torah scrolls to our new location. Rabbi Silbert, along with members of 
Temple Beth David, Temple Beth El and Rabbi Bitran celebrated the move with song, blessings and 
welcoming words 
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Donate online at 

www.tbdrochester.org 

Donations Through May 11, 2023 

david solomon fund 
 
IN MEMORY OF 
 Anita Bauman 
     Scott and Lori Davis 

Beatrice Vine 
      Stan and Michelle Gross 

Jacob Kinel 
Belle Schwartz 
     Roberta Kinel 

Bruce Newman 
Blanche Diamond 
     Maxine Newman 

Judy Eissenstat 
Lillian Pies 
Sylvia Vicker 
     Paul Eissenstat 

Paul Neal 
     Helen and Howard Kashtan 

Penelope Nelson 

      Shelby Nelson and  
      Lewis Rothberg 

Rachel Gross 
     Lily SHerman 

mitzvah kiddush fund 
 
LOX DONATION 
     Michael and Toby Berke 
 
 
rabbi’s discretionary fund                                 
 
IN MEMORY 
Rywka Kinel 
     Roberta Kinel 

 
Rabbi Skoptiz Fund 
 
IN MEMORY OF 
Gerald Norry 
Sarah Markus 
    Sydney Markus 

      

Torah Repair Fund 
 
IN MEMORY OF 
Samuel Greenberg 
    Frank Schnidman  
    and Kim Liberty 

CORRECTIONS 

 

rabbi aaron solomon  
torah repair fund 

IN SUPPORT 
     Scott and Lori Davis 

mitzvah kiddush fund 

IN SUPPORT 
     Scott and Lori Davis 

 

rabbi’s discretionary fund                                

IN MEMORY 
Jewell Rothstein 
     Lisa and Bill Keeley 

June Yahrzeits 

June 1 

Annette Strassman 

June 2 

Arlen Brodsky 

June 4 

Joseph M. Haymoff 

June 5 

Sara Rousso 

June 6 

Harold Baker 

June 7 

Nellie Eissenstat 

June 8 

Lois Markus 

Thelma Messinger 

 

 

June 9 

Estelle Frieder Berke 

Janet Steinfeld - Feldman 

June 10 

Eunice Freedman 

June 11 

Esther (Erna) Przewuzman 

June 12 

Joseph Blumkin 

June 14 

Eva (Vezer) Abrams 

Eugene Brandwein 

June 15 

Hyman Freedman 

June 16 

Burton Lurie 

Philip Lurie 

 

June 17 

Stanley Jacobson 

Edith Krovetz Jaffey 

Ida Markus 

June 18 

Marcus Phillips 

June 20 

Hyman Cherkasky 

Helene Davis Penzik 

June 21 

Celia Lurie 

June 22 

Aaron Kinel 

June 24 

Morris Segelin 

June 25 

Emil Schott 

 

June 26 

Elva Wexler 

June 27 

Beverly (Stark) Schaffer 

June 28 

Chaya Sarah Schnidman 

June 29 

Anna Roxin 

*The yahrzeit date that 

appears here is the date of 

observance using the 

secular calendar.                     

These dates match those of 

the Hebrew calendar for the 

actual date of death. 
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Send a Card to a Friend or Loved One!  

Checks payable to: Temple Beth David, 2131 Elmwood Avenue, Suite 204,  Rochester, NY 14618  

Date ________________   Amount enclosed $ ____________   Minimum donation $10, or two for $18 

Donor: 

Name:  ___________________________________ 

Address:  _________________________________ 

Phone: ___________________________________ 

Recipient: 

Name:  __________________________________ 

Address:  ________________________________ 

Phone: __________________________________ 

Card Message:  

❑ Get Well Wishes  ________________________ 
❑ Happy Birthday _________________________ 
❑ Congratulations on  ______________________ 

❑ In Memory of ___________________________ 
❑ In Honor of  ____________________________ 
❑ In Appreciation of  _______________________ 

   Note: _________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

   Fund:   If no fund is specified, your donation will be made to the David Solomon Operating Fund.  Thank you. 

❑ Congregant Services 
❑ David Solomon Operating Fund 
❑ Herb Kraus Adult Education Fund 
❑ Mitzvah Kiddush Donation 

❑ Rabbi Aaron Solomon Torah Repair Fund  
    Discretionary Fund 
❑ Rabbi Skopitz Fund     
❑ Torah Repair Fund  

It’s so easy to make donations and dues payments online!  Visit our donation       

page at www.tbdrochester.org/donate.  The minimum online donation is $10. 

Please call the Temple Office if you or a 

family member is in the hospital. We want 

to offer comfort to congregants who are ill. 

Hospitals are not permitted to contact us 

with patient information.  

Rabbi Silbert has prepared a booklet of 

reflections on healing and connection. 

Contact Rabbi Silbert or Temple Office for 

a copy. 

Send a Card to a Friend or Loved One!  

Checks payable to: Temple Beth David, 2131 Elmwood Avenue, Suite 204,  Rochester, NY 14618  

Date ________________   Amount enclosed $ ____________   Minimum donation $10, or two for $18 

Donor: 

Name:  ___________________________________ 

Address:  _________________________________ 

Phone: ___________________________________ 

Recipient: 

Name:  __________________________________ 

Address:  ________________________________ 

Phone: __________________________________ 

Card Message:  

❑ Get Well Wishes  ________________________ 
❑ Happy Birthday _________________________ 
❑ Congratulations on  ______________________ 

❑ In Memory of ___________________________ 
❑ In Honor of  ____________________________ 
❑ In Appreciation of  _______________________ 

   Note: _________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

   Fund:   If no fund is specified, your donation will be made to the David Solomon Operating Fund.  Thank you. 

❑ Congregant Services 
❑ David Solomon Operating Fund 
❑ Herb Kraus Adult Education Fund 
❑ Mitzvah Kiddush Donation 

❑ Rabbi Aaron Solomon Torah Repair Fund  
❑ Rabbi Discretionary Fund  
❑ Rabbi Skopitz Fund 
❑ Unspecified Donation 

Honoring Jewish Traditions & Practices 

Daniel “Danny” Zysman—Licensed Manager 

Brighton Memorial Chapel, Inc. 

 

3325 Winton Road South 

Rochester, NY 14623 

Phone: 585-427-8520 

 

Website: www.BrightonMC.com 

E-mail: Danny@BrightonMC.com 
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Executive Board 

President  Philip Katzman 
Vice Presidents 
   Administration Toby Berke 
   Building  Scott Davis 
   Finance  David Langmann  
   Recording Secretary  Bev Zwick 
   Ritual  Ronald Brandwein 
    

Board of Trustees 

Scott Bauman, Andrew Berger, Ed Drexler, 
Judy Fleissig, Anne Goldin, Cindy Halpern,  
Lisa Klein, Sue Lederer, Karen Schaffer 

Temple Activity Chairs 

Archives  Alison Helms 
Media  Sue Eckhaus  
Membership  Linda Servetnick    
 
   

585-266-3223   
office@tbdrochester.org                                    
www.tbdrochester.org                                                   
Find us on Facebook! 

Temple Funds 
 

• David Solomon Operating Fund 
       Supports General Temple Expenses and Maintenance 

 

• Herb Kraus Adult Education Fund 
         Supports Adult Learning and Community Events 

 

• Mitzvah Kiddush Fund 
 

• Rabbi Aaron Solomon Torah Repair Fund 
         Supports Maintenance and Repair of Torah Scrolls 

 

• Rabbi Discretionary Fund 
 

• Rabbi Skopitz Fund 
         Supports Cultural Events 

 

 www.tbdrochester.org 


